
Metropolitan Annual LMSC Meeting: October 4th, 2021 

 

Main meeting talking points- Discussed all the problems COVID had on Metro LMSC yearly agenda. Most 
pools are state, local and/or school run. Major issues in regards to the LMSC is that all pools are shut and 
no teams can really practice, constantly delaying return to swimming normalcy.  

 

Attendees 

 RC Saint-Amour 
 Jayne Saint-Amour  

 Jon Einsidler 
 Bob Kolonkowski 

o  Josh Storch consulted by phone 

 

Bill Ross Meet 

 Consulted with USMS for covid protocol 
 Talked logistics (how to pivot running a swim meet during covid) 
 Requesting participants send in proof of vaccination, negative test or exemption 

 Mask wearing  
 Limiting congregation 

o Heat sheets previously emailed 

o Email results 
o Give commemorative medal instead of the race award medals 

 T-shirt giveaway 
 Applying for zone championship status?  
 Free registration but requesting donation for pancreatic cancer research 

 

Tech 

 Reinstate Constant Contact 
 Talked about investing in a website since our old one broke. Possibly pivoting to using the USMS 

standard website and focusing on contestant contact and social media for disseminating 
information  

 Zone starting to hosted their own site and each LMSC will switch paying the fee 

Budget 

 Passed 2022 Budget – same as last year 
 Storage is the biggest cost  
 Membership half of normal. But hopefully for a change 

 

Convention 



 Hopefully this is happening again in 2022  

 


